
Will Serve

November 2, 2022

RE: Parcel No. 6513125009(Crawford Ave. Multifamily)

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Parcel No. 6513125009(Crawford Ave. Multifamily) will 
be served by the City of Fountain Electric Department. This site falls within the City of Fountain's 
certificated electric service area.

We look forward to continuing serving your needs. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
matter please contact me at 322-2092.

Sincerely,

Tracy R Tillman
Tracy Tillman
Distribution System Designer
City of Fountain
Electric Department
719-322-2092 
Fax 719-391-0463 
ttillman@fountaincolorado.org 

Electric Department
116 South Main Street, Fountain, CO 80817 www.fountaincolorado.org


